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BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 
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...a safe, vibrant, prosperous and culturally rich City achieved through community 

leadership and sustainable management. 

 

 

 

"Broken Hill - the Hill that changed a Nation" 

Broken Hill City Council 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 09, 2016 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING 

TO BE HELD 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2016 

 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Your attendance is requested at the Extraordinary Meeting of the Council of the  
City of Broken Hill to be held in the Council Chamber, Sulphide Street, Broken Hill on 
Wednesday, February 10, 2016 commencing at 5:30 p.m. to consider the following 
business: 

 

1) Apologies 

2) Disclosure of Interest  

15) Closed (Confidential Matters) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHARON HUTCH 
ACTING GENERAL MANAGE
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CLOSED 
 

Extraordinary Council Meeting to be held 
Wednesday, February 10, 2016 

 
1. BROKEN HILL CITY COUNCIL REPORT NO. 1/16 - DATED FEBRUARY 

08, 2016 - CONFIDENTIAL 

(General Manager's Note: This report is deemed confidential under Section 10A(2) (g) 
of the Local Government Act, 1993 which contains advice concerning litigation, or 
advice that would otherwise be privileged from production in legal proceedings on the 
ground of legal professional privilege). 

  


